
Forest Road PTO Meeting – LRC 
Meeting Notes 
October 16, 2018 – 7:00pm 
 

 Reports 

o Principal’s Report – Erin had notes from Mr. Bergholtz who was not present.   

 Pep rally was successful in getting kids pumped up to raise funds 

 Toy sale – volunteers still needed.  Mr. Bergholtz is set to ask 6th graders 

 Delegate assembly for School Board Election – 4 of 7 seats are up for election 

this year.  Erin is to send out information for getting involved so we can 

circulate. 

 Parent/teacher conferences will be 11/19.  Electronic sign-up.  1st Priority goes 

to teacher’s request but then open to everyone. 

o President’s Report – Erin Shanahan 

 PSCC – Positive School Climate Committee 

 Chick-Chat is now Compass for Girls – the committee needs a new chair 

(March 3rd). 

 Talent Show – every other year schedule.  We need to establish a program 

format. 

o Treasurer’s Report  

 $8,500 raised already this year 

 $4,400 (without expenses taken out) was raised from Trivia Night 

 Toy Sale and Boosterthon will be our major fundraising opportunities for the 

year 

 Larger Projects for the Year 

o Boosterthon – discussed decision for gym items  

 Rock wall – install/pads = under $10K 

 Adjustable basketball hoops = $1K - $1,500 each.  FR would like at least 4 of 

them 

 Volleyball system (nets, poles) = $3,500 - $4K/net.  FR would need 2. 

 Crash mats = $1K - $1,500/each.  Springboard = $900-$1K 

o Kris has not yet received grant submissions yet.  Deadline was 10/15.  It is possible that 

Mr. Bergholtz has received them – Kris will follow up. 

 New Completed Reports 

o School Supplies – Janis 

 Decision was made to move to Shane’s Kits moving forward.  They are a local 

company and are priced cheaper.  A 1 year contract has been signed. 

 Spiritwear – orders have been distributed 

 Trivia Night – Kathy Smolen 

 Successful night.  Looking into possible online payment for next year. 

 In-Planning for 2018 

o Toy Sale – Judy Hollowed  

 140 sellers 



 Volunteers still needed.  2 hour shifts versus 4 hour shifts now requires more 

people to step forward. 

o Restaurant Benefits  

 Corner Bakery – October 25th 

 Portillo’s check came in from previous fundraiser 

o Teacher appreciation  

 11/19 lunch on conference day 

o Parents Night Outs – Kathy Smolen 

 1st & 2nd grade and 3rd & 4th grade nights were successful and had decent turn-

outs 

o Art Enrichment – Judy Hollowed 

 Judy is stepping down and we are looking for someone to take over the 

program. 

 10 classrooms are covered but need 14 more.  Judy will soon send out 

classroom-specific letters for needed volunteers. 

o Box tops – Erin Shanahan 

 10/26 deadline – 5,000 is goal.  We are at approximately 2,600 currently. 

o Mother/Son night – Kathy Smolen 

 Sat 11/10 – agreed to move it to Friday 11/9 

o Rollerskating party – Jenna Buckholtz 

 11/3, 4-6pm 

 District Reports 

o CPCFRO 

 

Submitted by Joanne Van Etten, PTO Secretary 

 


